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The Banana Splits support groups, helping students deal with separation and divorce will again be offered this school year.  The program will be available to students in grades second through fourth grade.  Meetings will be held every three weeks during non-instructional time.

For those not familiar with the Banana Splits program, it is a curriculum which deals specifically with helping students of all ages deal with issues of separation and divorce in a group setting with same age and grade peers.  This curriculum is designed to meet the needs of students in all stages of the separation/divorce process.  (I.e. initial separation, the court, custody issues, and step families), and everything that is shared within the program is confidential and the students know this.  It is hoped that students from different stages of this ongoing process will help each other cope, so even if the divorce/separation happened many years ago students can still benefit from this program.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call Mrs. Paula Pimm, at 566-2221.  Thank you

(Please fill out and return to your child’s teacher ASAP)
 Banana Splits will begin in October and run until May.

Child’s name_________________________________________

Teacher & Grade______________________________________________

I give permission for my child to attend Banana Splits. 

X
Date__________________________________________________
